
 

 

 

  

 

 

Friday 8th March 2024 

 
Year 3 Roman Workshop 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are very excited to offer our Year 3 children a fantastic opportunity to experience a visit from a 
Roman Workshop to further enhance their history learning. This will take place this half term on 
Wednesday 20th March 2024 during the school day. As this workshop will take place in school, the 
children will be required to wear their usual school uniform and bring/order their lunch as normal.  
 
As part of the history curriculum, Year 3 are learning all about the Romans and the impact they had 
on Britain. We are therefore providing the children the chance to take part in the ‘Delve into History’ 
workshop, where they will participate in interactive and engaging sessions to discover why the Roman 
army was so strong and learn about everyday Roman life. They will find out who was living in Britain 
at the time of the Roman Invasion, why the Roman army was so focused, what a soldier wore and 
how defensive and attacking tactics were used in battle. This workshop comes highly recommended 
and incorporates a range of activities, which enable the children to see and use Roman artefacts and 
costumes firsthand.  
 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 per child to support with and cover the cost of the 
visit. Payment can be made online via our ParentmailPMX system, and we kindly ask that this, along 
with the signed permission slip is returned by Monday 18th March. Without contributions from parents, 
the impact on the school budget would be significant and would reduce the amount of funding 
available to support other areas of your child’s learning. 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions about the upcoming 
visit, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Farrar 
Year 3 Lead 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Year 3 Roman Workshop 
 
I give permission for _________________________ in Class ____________ to take part in the 
  
Roman Workshop on Wednesday 20th March 2024 and agree to pay the amount of £4.00 by 
Monday 18th March 2024. 
 
 
Signed ________________________________ Date ______________ 
 


